
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oct. 31, 2022 
 

Pima County Early Voting Site Open This Week in Sells  
 
SELLS, Ariz. – This is the 74th year since we O’odham have won the right to vote in Arizona, and we 
should honor that victory by casting our ballots in this election. The November 8, 2022 election is fast 
approaching and it is important that we make our voices heard. 
 
From Monday, October 31 until Friday, November 4, a Pima County early voting site will be open from 
9am – 4pm at the TOKA Community Building in Sells. No ID is required, they verify your identity by 
signature. Cast your early ballot in person or drop off your mail ballot and make yourself heard! Our 
Voice – Our Vote, Since 1948 
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